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Falls City Council discusses insurance and dangerous dogs 
(KLZA)--The Falls City Council Monday night approved a recommendation from
the Health Insurance Committee to renew the employee health insurance contract
for another year with a premium increase of 1 percent. 

The Council discussed the cities dangerous dog breed ban within the city limits
with Thomas Bassett.  Bassett has a Pit-Bull puppy. The breed is included in the
dangerous dog ban.  Until it has all of its shots,  he cannot put it through a
required training program  to have the dog in the city limits.

Bassett asked the Council to amend the ordinance to allow him time to get the dog
into the program. 

The Council referred Bassett to the City Animal Control Board to see if they
would make a recommendation to the Council an amending the ordinance.  

Many Signals Communications


